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9th January 2025 

 

 Y3 Residential Presentation  
Tuesday 21st January 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

 
Preparations are well under way for our Y3 Residential Visits in March 2025. 
 
2:45 in the Primary Hall - Carol Battram 
Overview of our Residential Programme for Y3 families. 
 
3:15 in the Primary Hall – Thomas Leighton and Di Jones 
Overview of the Y3 Residential Visit to Varuna Yacht Club 
 
Supervision between 2:30 and 3:30 
Years 3-6 may go to the KS2 library until 3:30 or remain in the Primary Hall. 
Years 1-2 may go to the KS1 library if accompanied by a parent/carer. 
 
Supervision after 3:30 
Students not attending a 3:30 ECA should join their parents in the Primary Hall.  
Y1-Y3 students who attended a 2:30 ECA must be collected and brought to the Primary Hall by a 
trusted adult.  
 
*Slides will be made available on the Year 3 Residential Blog. 
*Please contact Transport if you plan to cancel your child’s afternoon bus on this date. 
*Towards the end of January, your child will bring home a hard copy of the Reply Slip to be signed 
and returned to the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Carol Battram 
Vice Principal: Pastoral 


